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Mr. Chairman,

1.
Thank you for convening this meeting and for giving me the floor.

2.
The uncertainties facing the world economy today is a concern that is widely shared. The issues of food and fuel price inflation as well as the problems facing the financial sector have to be addressed urgently to prevent the world economy from going into a tailspin.

3.
The WTO can contribute to the solution by making concrete progress towards concluding the Doha Round over the next few days. Apart from injecting some positive sentiments, it will help to pre-empt the onset of policies that would make the world economic situation worse. 
4.
Over the longer term, a successful Doha Round would make for important trade policy reform such as reduction of trade distorting domestic support and elimination of export subsidies, not to mention new market opening. If meaningful progress is achieved in these areas, the Doha Round will have lived up to its promise as a development 
Round.
5.
On the other hand, if we fail to achieve the progress that we seek this week, it will be a major ‘missed opportunity’ for all of us. Studies indicate that a successful Doha Round would be a multi-billion dollar stimulus for the world economy. Equally important, the reforms we seek will be postponed, possibly for a considerable length of time. While high tariffs can be addressed through free trade agreements, subsidies cannot be addressed through bilateral negotiations.  
6. As a country with an open-economy, with trade amounting 
to 172% of our GDP, a positive outcome of the Doha Round 
is important for Malaysia. Since the launch of the 
negotiations in 2001, Malaysia has consistently shown our 
willingness to make our contribution. We remain prepared 
to do so over the next few days. 
7. We each have to do our part if we are going to achieve success.

Thank you.
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